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Dear Parents, Carers and families, 

We certainly are living in interesting times. Last Saturday, I 

was contacted by NESA to inform me that the HSC Dance 

practical examination is to be cancelled due to the implications 

of the Delta strain of COVID 19.  

We are fortunate as a community to be operating at Level 2 

restrictions. The implications for our school are as follows: 

Our school continues to operate in a COVID-normal way. 

Students and staff are not to attend school if they have 

symptoms and a negative COVID-19 test is required prior to 

returning to school. Non-essential visitors are not allowed on-

site (including parents and carers).  QR code check-in and 

check-out is required for all staff and visitors. COVID safety 

plans are required in line with NSW Health advice (such as 

large gatherings or events). 

Mask wearing is recommended for staff and students. 

Activities such as singing, chanting, choirs, bands and school 

performances are allowed in outdoor settings only. Assemblies 

must have COVID-Safe practices in place and no parents or 

carers are allowed. Excursions are permitted within Local 

Government Area only, and strongly recommended to be 

outdoors and within walking distance. Further detailed 

guidance available on the Department’s website. 

Proposed Changes for 2022 

Nowra High School in consultation with the school community 

are proposing changes to the daily structure of the school for 

2022. This includes changing the starting time, period lengths 

and the end of the school day. We are considering 

commencing the school day at 8:20am and finishing school at 

2:20pm. Our school bus companies have been consulted and 

all have indicated that they could accommodate these changes 

to the school day. We would love to hear from our parents to 

gain your perspective regarding the proposed changes to the 

school day for 2022.  

Could parents and carers please complete the following survey

- https://forms.gle/2S45XvW5DDEUoJtz9  by Monday 16th 

August. 

Bailey Van Den Hooven Fundraiser 

Unfortunately due to COVID-19 restrictions, Bailey’s Trivia 

Night fundraiser (scheduled for 13th August) has had to be 

postponed until the 19th November.  

I hope you all have a safe and happy week. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mr Glen Kingsley 

Principal 

PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE Calendar - 2021 

Coming Events for  Term 3 - Weeks 5 –7 

Week  5 - ALPHA 

Wednesday 11 August: 

• Usual school routine 

Thursday 12 August: 

• Year 10 - B Street Smart - Road Safety excursion - 

      postponed 

Friday 13 August: 

• Year 7 Science excursion - Mogo Zoo - postponed 

                 

   Week  6 - BETA 

Monday 16 August: 

• Usual school routine 

Tuesday 17 August: 

• Year 9 YAM sessions - postponed 

Wednesday 18 August: 

• Year 10 Commerce 1 excursion to Stocklands -                

      Mr Tagliabue 

Thursday 19 August:  

• Usual school routine 

Friday 20 August: 

• Year 12 PDHPE assessment task 

    

   Week 7 - ALPHA 

Monday 23 August: 

• Usual routine 

Tuesday 24 August: 

• Year 9 YAM sessions - postponed 

Wednesday 25 August: 

• Year 7 French assessment 

Thursday 26 August: 

• Year 7 French assessment 

• Year 12 Visual Arts task 4 

Friday 27 August: 

• Usual school routine 

 

 

    

                          Deputy Principal: Mr Foty Loupos 

Principal: Mr Glen Kingsley                                     Relieving Deputy Principal: Mr Scott Blakeney 

                                                                                                                                                                          Deputy Principal: Mrs Jodie Wellington 

https://forms.gle/2S45XvW5DDEUoJtz9
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Year 7 YAP classes this week were highly engaged 

with the Olympic Games by creating their own model 

"athletes" and "events", re-using expired coffee pods 

and cardboard boxes.  

The students had loads of fun designing, testing and 

remodelling activities, as well as working in a 

team alongside other students they normally would 

not select for group work. 
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Congratulations to our under 15 and open girls netball 

teams who are both undefeated zone netball       

champions. All students are to be commended for 

their skilful display and quality sportswomanship. 

Huge thank you to Nicole Parrot, Jessica Davis and 

Bronwyn Freeman for umpiring. Thank you to all the 

parents for their support. Big thanks to Ms Dunk,     

Mrs Wellington and Ms Nielsen for their organising 

and coaching.  

 

 
 
 
 
 
Students must not attend work or school if unwell, even 
with mild symptoms of COVID-19. Any person with any 
COVID-19 symptoms must be sent home and not return to 
school unless: 
 

• they have isolated for 10 days, when no medical     
certificate is available 

• they have a negative COVID-19 test result and are 
symptom free. 
 
In circumstances where children have other medical 
reasons for recurrent symptoms, a letter from their GP 
is sufficient to negate the requirement for a negative 
test. 

 

Anyone who is unwell with COVID-19 symptoms is   

strongly encouraged to get tested and self-isolate until a 

negative result is received. 
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The homework centre at Nowra High runs in the 

library every Wednesday  afternoon from         

3.30 - 5.00 pm. 

Snacks and drinks are provided. 

All students in years 7-12 are encouraged to take 

advantage of this great opportunity to study, with 

staff present to assist. 

Computer access is also possible during the   

sessions. 

 

 

 

  

 TERM 3, 2021 

 Week 4 -  Tuesday   3  August - postponed 

 Week 8 -  Tuesday  31 August 

 
 
 
In this constantly - changing world of COVID restrictions we ask our families to respect 
the boundaries of all local schools as workspaces.  
 
Some of our students have in the past used Illaroo Road Public School as a walk-
through space on their journey to or from Nowra High. Under current restrictions this is 
no longer a COVID - safe option on any school site.  
 
Nowra High students are required to travel around the other schools under the current  
restrictions, rather than through them.         
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Shoalhaven Youth Art Prize is back for 2021! 

Young Archie competition 

https://shoalhavenartsociety.org/shoalhaven-youth-art?fbclid=IwAR2kmDDOXMh4_nER7uDKIg0ZHFyuHVifTWt1V72TmmTGqS5E1rWn9XJnESQ
https://shoalhavenregionalgallery.com.au/whats-on/young-archie-competition?fbclid=IwAR2p0l2Q4b1eOVM44FLZU7cHDF-bs30KskmLY6eRss4Q0YawY5HvnFWg1T4%E2%80%8B
https://roads-waterways.transport.nsw.gov.au/projects/nowra-bridges-shoalhaven-river/index.html?utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=Nowra%20Bridge%20project&utm_content=Nowra%20Bridge%20project+CID_e443d4afa76b1c39160f09d48ea6d9cb&utm_source=Email%20marketing%20
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